
From: Spiker, Scott
To: Owczarski, Jim
Cc: Litscher, Jarrett; Phillip, Laurie; Elmer, Linda
Subject: Re: MYC -- DELACRUZ -- 13th
Date: Wednesday, July 23, 2025 10:25:08 AM

You’ve always found us excellent candidates, and everything looks good on his resume. Fill
steam ahead!

Thanks, Jim.
-SS

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Owczarski, Jim <jowcza@milwaukee.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2025 9:54:03 AM
To: Spiker, Scott <Scott.Spiker@milwaukee.gov>
Cc: Litscher, Jarrett <Jarrett.Litscher@milwaukee.gov>; Phillip, Laurie <lphill@milwaukee.gov>;
Elmer, Linda <lelmer@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Fw: MYC -- DELACRUZ -- 13th
 
Morning,

I had a solid interview with Mr. De La Cruz this morning and he is an eager candidate for the
MYC.

Unless you have concerns, my intention would be to enter him into nomination in September.

Jim

From: Mateo D <matdlc8@outlook.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 4, 2025 6:02 PM
To: Owczarski, Jim <jowcza@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Re: MYC -- DELACRUZ -- 13th
 
Good afternoon,

Sure thing I have attached my resume to this email, and if have any questions or concerns I
will be happy to answer them.

Thanks,
Mateo De La Cruz
matdlc8@outlook.com
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